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Weekly Update 
Friday, March 5, 2021 

 
 
Option A, B, and C Students 
 
This week has been another great week of Learning and Teaching! We are so excited to have reached this point 
in the year, and want to thank our students, teachers, staff, and community members for continuing to be 
vigilant and dedicated to keeping our schools open. We will be rescheduling our Fireside chat for Thursday, 
March 18th @ 6:00 PM. An e-mail with the Zoom invitation will be sent to the contact information we have on 
file. Please join us to hear a District Update!  
 
Sports and Fine Arts Programs 
 
All programs are moving forward. The Girls’ Basketball Team competes tonight for the Final Four! The Boys’ 
Basketball Team had a wonderful season. They were determined and worked very hard. We are proud of the 
work that they have done. Golf, Baseball, Soccer, Gymnastics, and Track are well underway! Please take some 
time to make it out to one of the games! Thank you to everyone that came out last weekend to see the Middle 
School production of ‘The Addam’s Family’! Our Middle Schoolers did a fantastic job! Get ready for the High 
School’s Production of ‘Sister Act’ and the Chorus Concert at the end of April!  
 
Case Mitigation Update 
 
This week we had 0 COVID-19 Cases reported.  Please remember to maintain your #WACOSafetyBubble. We 
will continue to monitor local data with DPH and the CDC so that we can make informed decisions.  
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